
 
 

REPUBLIC OF THE GAMBIA 

MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND ECONOMIC AFFAIRS 

THE QUADRANGLE, BANJUL, THE GAMBIA. 
 

 
 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
CONCESSION FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION AND OPERATION OF A SINGLE 
WINDOW PLATFORM FOR GOODS PROCESSING AT THE PORT OF BANJUL, 

REPUBLIC OF THE GAMBIA 
 

The Government of the Republic of The Gambia, acting through the Ministry of 
Finance and Economic Affairs, as part of its trade facilitation programs aimed at 

improving transparency, enhancing revenue generation and monitoring the 
performance of all stakeholders engaged in import/export at the Port of Banjul 

and other entry/exit points is desirous of soliciting proposals for the 
implementation of a single platform that ensures a true paperless working 
environment. 

 
It is in this connection that interested firms are invited bid for the Concession 
for the implementation and operation of A SINGLE WINDOW PLATFORM.  

 
A complete set of the bidding document may be purchased by interested bidders 

upon payment of a non-refundable fee of GMD 100,000.00 (One Hundred 
Thousand Dalasis) to the GAMBIA PORT AUTHORITY,34 LIBERATION 
AVENUE, BANJUL. Kindly note that upon the payment at GPA, please tender 

the receipt and collect the form from Ministry Of finance at the  Directorate of 
Public Private Partnership and Public Enterprises  

 
The Closing date for the receipt of Bids is Friday 4th February 2022 at 12.00 
NOON Banjul Time. 
 For any other clarification, please call the following numbers:3855886/5070210/3381452 

 


